
         

 

 

 

 

              NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

   

             

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing 
for the 2024 Appropriation for the City of 
Virden will be held at the City Hall Council 
Chamber at 6:45 p.m. on Monday, May 6, 

2024. A copy of the Appropriation 
Ordinance is available for review at the City 

Office, 101 W. Jackson upon request. 
 

 

 

                                                     

 

                        Deputy City Clerk,                                            
                             Karen Burgess 
 


